MEMO

To: Juno Pandian, Enforcement Manager

From: Kris Byrd, Well Construction Program Coordinator
Subject: Review of Water Right Application G-16+67+ 1 %{
Date: August 3, 2004

The attached application was forwarded to the Enforcement Section by Water Rights. Marc Norton

reviewed the application. Please see Marc’s review.

This is a 10 inch cased well that is 43 feet deep as provided by the owner on the application. There
is no well log for the well and thus no way to determine if the well is constructed to meet current
minimum well construction standards. The only well information is on the application and on a
pump test form that was submitted with the application. The supplied well information is limited to

depth, diameter and static.

My recommendation is that the Department not issue a permit for this well unless it is brought into
compliance with current minimum well construction standards or information is provided showing

that it is in compliance with current minimum well construction standards.

Bringing this well into compliance with minimum well construction standards may not satisfy any

hydraulic connection issues.
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